Mark Allen Hall

September 21, 1963 ~ March 10, 2021

Mark Allen Hall, born September 21, 1963, in Baton Rouge. He was a resident of
Denham Springs, and died around 6:30 a.m., Wednesday morning at his home. He
was 57 years old. Visitation will be at Hebron Baptist Church, Saturday, March
13, from 9 a.m. until service at 11 a.m., officiated by Destry McFearin. Burial will
follow in the church cemetery. He is survived by his mother, Jerelyn Sylvest Hall;
son, Christopher Allen Hall; sister, Donna Hall Britz. He was preceded in death by
his father, Hugh Allen Hall; and grandparents, Rev. Spurgeon and Netha Sylvest.
He was a member of Hebron Baptist Church. Memorial donations may be made to
Hebron Baptist Church Building Fund, 24063 LA 16, Denham Springs, LA 70726.
Please share your condolences at .


https://sealefuneral.com/2021/03/11/mark-allen-hall/

